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I am writing in to support HB 4131-3, which the ACLU of Oregon informs me creates 

stronger & clearer protections for protestors & medics, as supported by civil rights 

advocates.   

 

The PPB has repeatedly and recently shown itself to be violent and strongly biased 

against groups opposed to their violence, racism, and incompetence. They and, I 

fear, others, need to be informed in the clearest manner possible what they can 

legally do and then be held accountable when they fail for follow these clear 

directions.  


